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Dear Sir/Madam 

The NMC has received a complaint from Mrs M Bulbeck concerning the treatment 
her mother, Mrs Dulcie Middleton, received between 29 May 2001 and 16 August 
2001. 

A copy of Mrs Bulbeck’s letter of complaint is enclosed which gives details of her 
concerns. 

In accordance with the Nurses, Midwives and Health Visitors (Professional Conduct) 
Rules 1993 the UKCC is required to investigate allegations of misconduct where 
registered practitioners are involved. 

This matter will be placed before the UKCC’s Preliminary Proceedings Committee in 
due course. The members will decide what further action (!if any) should be taken with 
particular regard to whether the matter may justify the removal of a practitioner’s 
name from the register. 

In order that the members may be in possession of all the facts I should be grateful for 
your comments concerning this complaint. 

I thank you for your assistance and look forward to hearing from you. 
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